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West Clermont Board of Education Elects Board President and Vice President for 2024

Cincinnati, OH: At its Organizational and Business Meeting on Thursday, January 4, 2024, the West
Clermont Board of Education voted to elect Board Member Mr. Ryan Patton as President and Board
Member Mr. Jim Rudy as Vice President of the West Clermont Board of Education for 2024. In addition,
newly-elected members Tammy Spencer and Tina Sanborn were sworn in by Treasurer Romano.

"I am honored to serve in this role as we continue the important work of moving our district forward.
As a board, we strive for West Clermont to be a destination district that's known for providing
student-centered learning, inside modern learning environments, with a modern educator workforce,
and supported by modern family and community partnerships," said Patton.

"There is so much positive momentum across our district and I know there are even greater things to
come in 2024. I look forward to serving as vice president this next year as we continue to be a district
ON THE RISE," commented Rudy.



About West Clermont: West Clermont School District commits to excellence with every learner, every day,
and in every way. Its vision is that together as one community, we learn, lead, and succeed. The district
believes that together we are ON THE RISE and values strengthening relationships, cultivating innovation,
being relentlessly student-centered, and fostering empowerment.
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